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Tuesday 6th February 2024  

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Torbay Music Festival – Friday 1st March 2024 

 

 

Over the Spring term, children in Years 3 and 4 have been engaging in whole class 
instrumental sessions with Kip Pratt. In addition eight children from across Key Stage 2 have 

been engaging in weekly one-to-one music sessions.  We are grateful that all of these 

sessions are grant-funded by Torbay Music Festival who have asked whether children taking 

part will share a short performance during their annual festival week in March.  

 

Given the financial support that the festival offers the school , we are really keen to show 

them what their investment has brought to our children. With this in mind Kip and I have been 

working closely with the festival team to make arrangements that will mean that children can 

comfortably showcase their talent and the compositions they have been working on.  
 

The festival will take place on Friday 1st March 2024 at 1:15pm, at the Palace Theatre in 

Paignton.  The children will be taken to the festival by coach and will be accompanied by 

myself, Mrs Brown, Mrs Russell, Miss Wicks, Miss Minney, Miss Leather and Mr Scott.  Following 

the performances the coach will return to school by the end of the day. 

 

If you would like to come and watch your child’s performance, you can purchase a ticket for 

the festival at a discounted cost of £3.50 per adult, children are free.  You can book your 

tickets online at ticketsource.co.uk and use the discount code HAYTOR24.  If you do choose 
to attend, once the performances have finished, you are welcome to take your children 

before we return to school.  

 

Your child will be bringing home a reply slip requesting your permission for your child to 

attend. If you choose to buy tickets, do let us know so that we can look forward to seeing 

you there.   

 

 
Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michaela Cousins 

Year 3 and 4 Phase Leader 

Music Subject Leader 

 


